


Term Dates 2018-2019
Term 4 Mon 25 Feb

Fri 5 Apr
Term 5 Tue 23 Apr

Fri 24 May
Term 6 Mon 3 Jun

Tue 23 Jul
INSET Days 2018-2019

Mon 11 Mar
Tue 12 Mar
Mon 24 Jun

Dates may be subject to change

The Place2Be service is a
national charity working in over 
200 UK schools to improve the 
confidence and emotional
wellbeing of children.



The most important meal of the
day, our Breakfast Club provides
a free breakfast for everyone 
from 8am.



Parents, carers and students:

• Need someone to talk to?
• Concerned about a friend?
• Worried about your safety? 

Visit one of our Safeguarding 
Team.



Congratulations to Jess and 
Becky on competing in the local 
finals of FutureChef 2019.



A-Level students teaching
Pre-GCSE Dance Year 8’s about 
their subject.



Year 9 Photography students are 
currently studying the work of 
Dutch photographer Hendrik
Kerstens.



E-Learning Club students are
using professional design
software to create courses for 
people in developing countries 
with little internet access. The 
club is supported by Learn
Appeal and Evolve Authoring.



7VW delivered a wonderful
assembly about empathy
including dance, drama and a 
Katy Perry cover by Esther.



Year 7 Textiles students have
created some wonderful pieces of 
work using a range of materials 
and the techniques used include 
weaving, stitching, printmaking 
and feltmaking.



It was Safer Internet Day and we 
are discussing digital footprints, 
permissions, strong passwords,
being kind and much, much more.



Need extra support with your 
homework? Pop to the Homework 
Club in the Library after school.



Year 7 Biology students going 
above and beyond with their
exceptional homework on cells.



Students from Ark Helenswood 
and Ark William Parker travelled 
to Villiers Park this week for
activities such as creativity, team 
playing and even researching and 
planning their own University. 
Students also enjoyed a visit to 
Trinity Hall in Cambridge.



Design & Technology Club
students are working with Weald
Technology to develop a fantastic 
pedal-powered car.



Year 7 Design & Technology
students have created these
wonderful LED lights, inspired by 
a variety of cultures.



Our respective Student Councils 
selected the name for our new 
school, Ark Alexandra Academy.



Helenswood’s finest orators were 
very impressive in their
performances. They certainly
met the requirements of being 
warm, engaging and inquiring.



Our fantastic catering team have 
again been awarded a five for 
the Upper and Lower School
dining service they provide to 
staff and students.



“A stunning show!“ - The Monster 
Mystery Show, performed by our 
magnificent Performing Arts and 
Dance students entertained the 
crowds this week. Follow our
social media for more pictures 
and video to come.


